
 

 

What’s happening 

Hillview Baptist Church 

Living. Loving. Reaching. Growing. 

 

Address: 

253 Woodvale Rd West  

Edmonton, AB  T6L 1E5 Canada 

 

Contact: 

Tel: 780.461.5393  

Website: www.hillviewchurch.ca 

Email: office@hillviewchurch.ca 

In case of emergency please call          

Pastor Norm at:                       

587.336.0805 

 

Office hours:  

Tuesday to Friday 

 9am - 12pm 

 

 

Prayer Concerns 
If you are visiting with us or have a prayer request, please fill out the 
Welcome card or Prayer Encouragement card available in the pew 
and drop it in the offering basket. We would love to connect with 
you. 

Prayer for our  
Missionaries 
 

Church Life 
 Join us for Coffee Fellowship 
 
May  7: Coffee’s On! Please join us after the service for               
refreshments. 
May 14: No Coffee. Mother’s Day!  
May 21: No coffee. Please invite a friend or family for coffee. 
May 28: Celebration Sunday, please join us after the service for 
cake and coffee.  

 
 

 

Children’s Church 
 

Children ages 3-11              

join us downstairs          

mid-service for Children’s 

Church.  

 

 

Jason & Erin Bergman 

NAB Missionaries in Romania 

nabonmission.org/
missionaries/bergman  
 
Jason and Erin and their 
four children, Dani, Cris-
tian, Olin, and Keli, are 
part of the Camp Falcon 
Rock team in Romania. 
Jason and Erin’s many 
years of camp ministry 
experience and Jason’s 
skills as an engineer 
make them indispensable 
for growing the ministry of 
the camp.  

 
 
Pray: Pray for the upcom-

ing camp season and the 

opportunities to share the 

Gospel with students. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Prayer chain 

If you would like to be part 

of this vital ministry, or if 

you have a prayer request, 

please email: 

diaconate@hillviewchurch.ca         

or call the church office. 

 

 
 

Church of the Week 
Edmonton, AB:                            

Asian Christian Church 
Senior Pastor:                    

Rev. Joel David (Asha)  

Family of the Week  

 
Sally Carr 

  Bible Studies 

• Ladies Wednesday Night 
Bible Study @ 7:00pm 

• Men’s Wednesday Night 
Bible Study @ 7:00pm 

Prayer Time 

Thursday’s at 10am in 

the Conference Room. 

All are welcome.  

Adult Sunday 

School 
 

   Dr. Jerry Shepherd is  
teaching the book of Ezekiel         

Sunday mornings at 9:15am 
in the Fellowship Hall  

White Cross 

White Cross will resume in 

September. 

Church Library 
 

“The man who does not 
read good books is no   

better than the man who 
can’t.”                          

~Mark Twain    

~ Barb   

Our Daily Bread  

We have received the      
standard print of the June to 

August issue of Our Daily 
Bread! If you feel like you are 

missing out on any of the    
previous issues, a great       

alternative would be the Our 
Daily Bread app, which is 

available on Apple and        
Android, or you can visit their 
website at: ourdailybread.ca 

where you can find the        
devotionals in standard and 

large print.  

Hillview Newsletter 

The May issue of the 

Hillview Newsletter is now 

available in your mailboxes. 

Please note that if you still 

have yet to pick up a previ-

ous newsletter, a hard copy 

of the May issue will not be 

in your mailbox. The digital 

copy will be available on 

Tuesday afternoon. 

https://nabonmission.org/missionaries/bergman
https://nabonmission.org/missionaries/bergman
mailto:diaconate@hillviewchurch.ca
https://ourdailybread.ca/


Worship Service 

May 7, 2023 

 

 

WELCOME  

CALL TO WORSHIP - Psalm 113 

PRAYER OF INVOCATION 

SONGS OF PRAISE 

  SCRIPTURE READING - Numbers 14.26-35 

PASTORAL PRAYER 

OFFERING 

(Children are dismissed to Children’s Church) 

MISSIONS UPDATE 

SCRIPTURE READING - John 15.1-11 

THE MESSAGE  

“Faithfulness: Tiptoeing Through the TULIP - Part 3”  

CLOSING HYMN 

 BENEDICTION - Romans 11.33-36 

DOXOLOGY 

 

 Church & Community 

 

 

 

 Ministry               

Opportunity                                    

The Audio/Video Group needs 

some volunteers to operate the 

projection and livestream com-

puter systems. If you are            

interested and to learn about 

what is involved please contact 

Bill Holmes or Al Aben. 

Operation      

Christmas Child…  

  Year Round  

For MAY we are collecting 

hygiene products. Some 

ideas are bars of soap, 

washcloth, comb, brush, 

tooth brush. Toothpaste, 

and deodorant are not per-

mitted. You will be able to 

find the donation box in the 

foyer, by the offering table. 

If you have an questions 

please contact Donalda  

Nelson at: 780.440.6085 

Thank you for your          

donations! 

 

Food Bank Donations 

We have a Food Bank Donations 

box located on the left of the 

main doors as you come into the 

foyer. If you have any food that 

you are looking   to donate 

please consider bringing it by on 

a Sunday morning, or you can 

come during office hours as well.  

A Note From White 

Cross 

I am thankful to the Lord for 

White Cross. He made some 

hands and hearts willing to 

come and help cut squares 

and bandages. Thank you to   

everyone that came out. 

God bless you all and Lord 

willing we will resume in 

September again. Have and 

enjoy a blessed summer. 

In His love,                       

Irma Heidemann  

Camp Caroline 

50th Anniversary    

  Open House! 

 Camp Caroline is having 

their 50th anniversary open 

house on June 10th! If you 

would like to register or 

would like to learn more 

please visit their website at: 

www.campcaroline.ab.ca/

upcoming-events/50th-

anniversary/ 

https://www.campcaroline.ab.ca/upcoming-events/50th-anniversary/
https://www.campcaroline.ab.ca/upcoming-events/50th-anniversary/
https://www.campcaroline.ab.ca/upcoming-events/50th-anniversary/

